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Email:  Katherine.Smith@pseg.com  
  
 
 

 
May 20, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
 
Carmen D. Diaz, Acting Board 
Secretary New Jersey Board of 
Public Utilities 44 South Clinton 
Avenue, Suite 314 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 

 
Re: In The Matter Of Declaring Transmission To Support Offshore Wind A Public 
Policy Of The State Of New Jersey, Docket No. QO20100630 

  
Dear Secretary Diaz: 

 
Please find attached a public, redacted version of the Additional Request for Information response 
document in connection with the above matter.  Pursuant to the New Jersey Open Public Records 
Act, N.J.S.A. 47:1A-1 et seq., an un-redacted version is being submitted today to the Records 
Custodian under separate cover letter with a request for confidential treatment.   

 
 
 
 
        Very truly yours,  

 
   
        Katherine Smith 
 
 

 


